
Feedback for Childcare Service 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Provider's Name]  

[Provider's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Provider's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the childcare 

services my child, [Child's Name], has received during the past [duration]. 

Positive Aspects: 

• [Aspect 1: e.g., Caring staff] 

• [Aspect 2: e.g., Engaging activities] 

• [Aspect 3: e.g., Clean and safe environment] 

Areas for Improvement: 

• [Aspect 1: e.g., Communication] 

• [Aspect 2: e.g., Meal options] 

• [Aspect 3: e.g., Pickup procedures] 

Overall, we appreciate the efforts of your team in providing a nurturing environment for our 

child. We hope this feedback helps in enhancing the services further. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to continued collaboration. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Your Address] 


